Tara Gunson

To: Solomon Amuno
Subject: RE: Clarification on NPC #149739 (The Muskox Nickel Property)

From: Fraser, Jeremy <jeremy.fraser@rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca>

Sent: April 11, 2022 9:51 AM

To: Tara Gunson <tgunson@apexgeoscience.com>; McCaie, Tracey (AADNC/AANDC) <tracey.mccaie@canada.ca>
Subject: RE: Clarification on NPC #149739 (The Muskox Nickel Property)

Good morning Tara,

After reviewing your document titled “SPC Muskox Nickel Project Non-Technical Summary” and cross-referencing
against the Territorial land Use Regulations section 8 & 9, | have come to the determination that your project does not
cross thresholds that require a permit for the use of Crown Land.

If you require further information from our office please feel free to contact me with the information below or by
responding to this email.

Kind regards,

Jeremy Fraser

A.Manager of Lands/Land Administrator Specialist
CIRNAC

867-975-4553



